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Dear Sponsor:

The Upper Peninsula Horseman’s Association (UPHA) was formed by dedicated horse people in the Upper Peninsula in 1965.  Every year, the UPHA has organized shows, rides, and competitions in the local area and welcome entrants from ages 3 and up.

The organization continues to grow and this year’s UPHA sponsored member’s show will be held July 27 and 28, 2013 at the Escanaba Fairgrounds. We invite you, or your business, to become a sponsor of this fine club to promote the continued success of area horsemen.  

[image: image1.png]The UPHA is looking for your sponsorship.  To sponsor a class at the show we request a $20.00 donation. This donation is not only of great benefit to the organization but will advertise you or your business as a sponsor to hundreds of folks that will be in attendance. 

As a thank you for your donation to this great non-profit organization, your business or name will also be listed as a sponsor on the www.UPHA.net website.  

Thank you for your support and happy trails!

Sincerely,

Karen McCormack

President, Upper Peninsula Horseman’s Association

Name to be announced and listed on the website: 

___________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________
Receipt for UPHA Sponsorship:  

Sponsor’s NAME_________________________________________

AMOUNT___________________________________

Date:____________  

UPHA MEMBER SIGNATURE:___________________________________________________



Upper Peninsula Horseman’s Association


Established in 1965





The UPHA is dedicated to creating positive experiences within the horse community in the Upper Peninsula of Michigan and neighboring states.









